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RD 2, Box 13294 M7 11 P2 L7
Clearville, PA 15535
March 2, 1994

USNRC
The Secretary of the Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Attn: Docketing and Service Branch
Dear Sir:

The current proposed regulations concerning the decommissioning of
nuclear power sites are very alarming to us. It is our understanding that
the NRC proposal documented in the Federal Register, Vol 59 Number 19, of
Friday, January 28, 1994, Notices-Docket #50-142 Vol 19-23 would have the
net effect of adding 30% more radicactivity to background levels.

This level of radioactivity is not acceptable to anyone but the
cost-avoidance interests of the nuclear power industry. Nuclear sites
must be cleaned to the original level of radioactivity, as to do less
than this would endanger the health of persons using these sites in the
future,

Sincerely,
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